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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

To the Parents, Caregivers and Community Members of  

Seaforth State School, 
 

A very late welcome to Week 10. The last two weeks have simply been 
amazing, although extremely busy. Firstly, I would like to thank Mrs Fran-
cis who stepped in at short notice when I was unwell. It is always nice to 
know that when things like this happen our school is in very good hands so 
thank you Mrs Francis.  
 
We would also like to wish Mrs Francis all the very best for her long service leave which she is taking in the 
first two weeks of Term 3. Mrs Lee Williams is replacing her in the 3-4 room. As you know, Mrs Williams is 
a frequent teacher at our school and we are excited to welcome her back. 
 
We also do have another one of our teacher’s taking some leave next semester. Miss Noli is taking an ex-
tended break for Semester 2 for some well deserved rest and relaxation. We would like to publicly thank 
Miss Noli for all of her hard work in our P-2 classroom and we sincerely wish her a very safe and restful 
break for the remainder of the year. As you are hopefully all aware, Mrs van Tienhoven has agreed to un-
dertake Miss Noli’s role, making her full time in our P-2 room. Again, we are very lucky to employ a teach-
er that is well known already to our school, students and community.  
 
Of course, I would also like to thank everyone for their support at our Athletics Carnival. It was very pleas-
ing to see so many students attend and participate—especially considering how much illness has been 
around. A big thank you to our P&C and tuckshop volunteers, Mr Morris and of course, our wonderful staff 
for making the day such a success. Congratulations also to our Age Champions, our Most Determined Ath-
lete recipient and our overall House and Ball Games/Relay Winners. Very shortly, students will receive 
notes if they are participating in the Northern Highways Carnival which is occurring early in Term 3.  
 
 
Term 3 is shaping up to be a busy term already with our Whitsunday Voices excursion occurring in Week 
1, the NHC Athletics Carnival in Week 2 and our Year 4/5/6 Camp Preparations getting underway. As al-
ways, we would like to thank you for your support of our wonderful little school and we would like to wish 
you all a relaxed and safe holiday break.  
 
Cheers, 
 
Troy Mutton 
Principal 
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INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC CAMP  

 

“Last week, 12th-15th June, 1 of our senior String students – Dylan 
Pearce, attended the annual Mackay and District Instrumental Music 
Camp which was held at Seaforth Pines Recreation Centre.  Him along 
with approximately 95 other students from 17 schools around Mackay 

and Moranbah came together to learn new musicals skills and techniques as well as building valuable 
new friendships.  This is the first year Seaforth SS has had a representative at the Instrumental Camp 
due to our program only beginning last year!  We hope to have more representatives in the fu-
ture.   Thank you to Ms Menzies, our strings teacher, for helping to facilitate this wonderful experi-
ence and giving our students this fantastic opportunity.” 


